
The City of Glendale Invites Non-Profits to a

VIRTUAL CDBG 
OPEN HOUSE

Want to Know

	9 Who is eligible?  
	9 What are the requirements? 
	9 How do I apply?

 
Non-Profits are invited to learn the fundamentals of 

federal funding for the FY 2021 CDBG grant cycle.
 

Each year the City of Glendale’s Community 

Development Block Grant program provides 

social service and capital improvement grants to 

local area non-profits who serve low-to moderate 

income individuals in our community.

Wednesday, 
September 9, 2020

 

11:00 AM

To register, call or email:
 Maggie Kavarian at 

(818) 548-3715 or 
mkavarian@glendaleca.gov

RSVP by August 31, 2020


